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Aravali House 

Welcome to our monthly newsletter 
presented by Aravali house for July 
2025! This month was filled with 
ecstatic challenges and events. 
Through these events, the children as 
well as the teachers have developed a 
stronger bond and have grown 
together as the family of Aravali 
house 

OBJECTIVES FOR 
THE MONTH 

 

:-Death 
Anniversary Of 
APJ Abdul Kalam 

:-Drawing 
Competition 

 
:-Kargil Vijay 
Divas 
Celebration 



KARGIL VIJAY 
DIWAS 
(26TH 2025) 

A Battle of Honour and 
Selflessness 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Aravalli house was honored to present the great celebration 
of India's victory over Pakistan in the Kargil war. This war not 
only symbolized the strength and vigilance of our 
motherland, it also signifies the selflessness and bravery of 
our armed forces.  



DEATH 
ANNIVERSARY 
OF APJ ABDUL 

KALAM 
(JULY 27, 2025) 

Remembering The Missile Man Of 

India 

July 27 2025, marks the 10th death anniversary of Dr. 
APJ Abdul Kalam, the “Missile Man of India” and former 
President. He was a renowned scientist, inspiring leader, 
and advocate for youth empowerment and technological 
advancement. His legacy continues to inspire millions, and 
his contributions to India’s space and missile programs 
remain significant. On this occasion, tribute was paid, and 
events were organized to honour his memory and vision for 
a developed India. 
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DRAWING 

COMPETITION 
(JULY 26TH 2025) 

Inter-House Drawing 
Competition 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

An Inter-House Drawing Competition was organized in the school 
premises on Saturday, 26th July 2025. The event was open to all 
students and saw enthusiastic participation across all classes, despite 
intermittent rain throughout the day. 
The competition was divided into two groups based on class levels. For 
Classes I to IV, the theme was “The World of Cartoons”, allowing young 
children to express their imagination by illustrating their favorite 
cartoon characters and stories. For Classes V to X, the theme was “We 
Share, We Care – Co-existing with Nature”, encouraging students to 
reflect on the importance of harmony with the environment and depict 
their ideas through thoughtful artwork. 

The event turned out to be a grand success, with students from all 
houses showcasing exceptional creativity and awareness 


